
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Mr. Issie Berger 
Labour Relaiions Assistant 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Issie: 

April 24, 1981 

Please be advised that the following employees did not 
require leave of absence April 23rd, 1981. 

Suzan Zagar 
Andreana Phillips 

Serials, CPC 
Education 

Please do not charge the Union for leave of absence. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


